
AGRHS Parent Bulletin - April 2023

2022 - 2023 Scholarship Applications: A reminder to all graduating students and their
families that the period to apply for scholarships has been extended to April 24th at 9 a.m.
Interested candidates must submit their application and all supporting documents via the digital
application form: AGRHS Scholarship Application Information pertaining to available
scholarships can be found in the AGRHS Awards & Scholarships Information Booklet posted on
the school website.

April Interim Report: The second Interim Report (Informal Communication) will be available on
the portal by the end of the day on April 18th.

Science Fair: Congratulations to secondary 4 student, Mateo Jarquin, whose outstanding
performance in the Regional Hydro-Quebec Science Fair sees him moving forward as a Finalist
for the Estrie Region. We wish Mateo great success in the Provincial Championships taking
place on April 21st - 23rd in Montreal.

Visual Arts Concentration Vernissage & Auction: Our Visual Arts Concentration Program
held their annual vernissage and auction this past Thursday night. Thank you to everyone from
the community who came by to support the students and the success of this event. Over $3000
was raised for this year’s beneficiary, the World Wildlife Fund Canada.

Easter Baskets: Once more our community has been extremely generous in their financial
support of our fifth annual Easter Basket campaign at Alexander Galt, led by our Spiritual Care
and Guidance and Community Involvement Animator, Adele Grenon-LeMaitre. Thanks to these
generous donations and the support of our community partner, Provigo Lennoxville, 9 families
have received nourishing groceries to brighten their Easter weekend. We extend our heartfelt
appreciation and gratitude to all who made this possible.

“Second Cup” Greeting: May 1st, thanks to the support of our community partner, Virgin Hill
Coffee, we will be holding our second “Second Cup” greeting in the Visitors’ Parking area during
morning arrival. Commencing shortly after 8:30 a.m. staff will be serving coffee to parents and
visitors during the morning drop-off. We encourage parents to bring a reusable mug in the
interests of the environment but will have disposable cups on hand should there be a need. We
look forward to seeing you!

Targeted Instruction Period Sec. 1 - 3: Regular classes end on June 9th. Secondary 1
through 3 will once again have a targeted instruction and assessment period running from June
12 - 23. Detailed information and a registration link will be available in the coming weeks.

Secondary 4 & 5 Exam Schedule: Please find the link to the Secondary 4 & 5 Final Exam
Schedule. Please keep checking back often, as there may be changes as we near the final
exam period. Thank you!

https://forms.gle/AFv8ProqrRzjaJ5r5
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16j5srGqN86hFAsCMHv6IKn5WBKnOhG6qC5RPbidjdxU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ay5_ySSjnMUXbu2gKxCicOpopOs9wmID/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101149754840154680615&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ay5_ySSjnMUXbu2gKxCicOpopOs9wmID/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101149754840154680615&rtpof=true&sd=true


Athletics Excellence: We proudly recognize the outstanding accomplishments of our student
athletes and coaches:

Bantam Girls Basketball d3 Bronze Medal, RSEQ
Bantam Boys Basketball d3 Bronze Medal, RSEQ
Senior Boys Basketball d3 Silver Medal, RSEQ
Curling ETIAC Champions Regular Season
Junior Hockey d3 RSEQ Champions Regular Season
Senior Hockey d3 Silver Medal, RSEQ

Coaticook Cheese Fundraiser: The Coaticook Cheese Fundraiser is underway! Order forms
and payments are due Wednesday, April 12th coming back from Easter Break. Payments
should be made in CASH only. Delivery is scheduled for the week of May 8th before Mother’s
Day.

2022-23 Yearbook: The Yearbook Committee is in their final push to finish up this year’s
yearbook! Pre-order will open Monday, April 17 with a priority order period for Graduates until
April 21st. After that week, pre-order will be open to all students! Please note, Alexander Galt’s
yearbook is not just a “Graduate Book”, it features all our students from level 1 - 5. Order forms
will be available hard copy at Student Activities Office (O-201) as well as digital copies via our
school website and Facebook page. Pre-order price is $45.00. Delivery of the book is scheduled
for the end of May. All completed pre-order forms and payments can be submitted to Student
Activities in O-201, CASH only or student fundraising. Don’t delay and order your copy quickly,
as there are limited quantities and they are sold on a first come first serve basis.

NEW 2YOU STORE (O-309): Did you know that AGRHS offers a thrift store available to
students? Supported by donations of clothing, footwear, and accessories in good condition from
community members, our Pre-Work program develops early work skills through the operation of
the store. Students can visit the thrift store on Wednesdays between 12:20 and 1:00 p.m.
where they can find great articles at highly reasonable prices:) If you have items you would like
to donate, please contact the school via central office at extension 22001.

Wishing everyone in our AGRHS community a safe & enjoyable Easter Weekend!

Dates to Remember:
April 7 & 10 Easter Holiday - School Closed
April 11 Planning Day - No Classes for Students
April 28 Now a school day - Day 9
May 19 Now a school day - Day 5
June 9 Last day of regular classes
June 12 - 23 Exam period Secondary 4 & 5
June 12 - 23 Targeted Instruction & Assessment Secondary 1-3
June 23 Graduation Ceremony
June 24 Piper Classic


